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Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
Tuesday 23rd June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Zoom Transition Sessions

Starting secondary school is an exciting time for your child. However, it can be a very daunting time too. We want your child to feel as confident as they possibly can when they start their new school.
To help with this transition, I am holding Y6 Zoom sessions on the following dates and times:

· Thursday 25th June 11am – 12pm
· Thursday 2nd July 11am – 12pm

· Thursday 9th July 11am – 12pm

· Thursday 16th July 11am – 12pm

The login code for all sessions is    919 5407 9740      The password for all sessions is Y62020
If your child is not attending school at this time, it is essential that they ‘attend’ all of the sessions listed above. These transition sessions will replace my Thursday call to you, however, if your child does not ‘attend’ this session I will be contacting you the next day.

These session will be a positive experience and will give children an opportunity to: see and speak to their friends and teacher; share activities on coping with going to secondary school; learn strategies for dealing with change and give each other some positivity and inspiration ready for the exciting times ahead! 

 

What is Zoom and how do we use it?
Zoom is a video conferencing tool which will allow the whole class to have a meeting online.

 

Before you can be part of a Zoom meeting you will need to sign up for free. Do this in advance of the session so you can activate the account and it's ready to go!

 

You can either open Zoom on your internet browser, or install Zoom on your computer, device, or smart phone. It's important that your device has a camera and a microphone. It is best to use a laptop, desktop or tablet if you have one as it allows you to view everybody, whereas a phone will only show you some of the other screens. 

General guidelines when using Zoom. 

· make sure your child is fully dressed appropriately (no pjs/swimwear)

· make sure there is a parent/carer is in the room with you 
· take turns in speaking – we can ‘mute’ you!

· be respectful – (be careful with what you say; once you’ve said something you can’t take it back.) 

 

For further information about Zoom and how it works have a look at this video:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hIkCmbvAHQQ 

I look forward to seeing year 6 back together again for out last few sessions of the year. 
If you have any questions please email y6@robyparkprimary.co.uk
Yours faithfully
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Miss Worthington
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